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School Dinners 
Please remember to order school dinners on 
“Select”.  Just to let you know there is a themed 
day on Thursday 19th January for Chinese new 
Year.  The choices for this day are now available. 
Thank you.  
 
School Website 
Please make sure you look on our school website 
www.halam.notts.sch.uk  under “Class Pages” 
for this term’s newsletters from your child’s 
teacher.  The newsletters contain details of the 
topics for this term and information for your child’s 
class. 
 
Extended Provision (Breakfast & Tea Club) 
The booking form for Extended Provision is sent 
out on a Monday and needs to be returned by 
8pm on a Wednesday for the following week. 
However, please be aware that we are able to 
accommodate sudden changes or last minute 
requests.  In those circumstances please 
telephone the school (Office Hours) or e-mail Mrs 
Speed. 

 

Happy New Year! 

Welcome back after the 
Christmas Holiday, we 
hope you all had a 
super break. 

 

Dates for the diary: 

7/2/23 - Open Morning 

7/2/23 - Parents’ Evening 

9/2/23 - Parents’ Evening 

10/2/23 - INSET Day 

 

“Hello” from Mrs Speed 

Thank you to those parents and carers who have 
already said hello and introduced themselves to 
me, I will try to meet as many as possible of you 
over the next few weeks. 

During a typical week, I will be in school on 
Tuesday mornings, Wednesday afternoons and 
Friday afternoons, but please feel free to e-mail me 
on  head@halamprimary.org.uk  at any time and I 
will respond that day.  I will also be popping in and 
out of school at other times and for “special” 
occasions.   

 

Office Hours & Contact Arrangements 

The School Office is open from 8.30am to 
12noon, please feel free to telephone Mrs 
Lincoln on 01636 813062 between those 
hours.  Outside of these hours, if no-one is 
available to take you call, there is an 
answerphone so please feel free to leave a 
message.  The answerphone will be checked 
regularly. 

In an emergency you can e-mail Mrs Speed 
using the  head@halamprimary.org.uk  
address and she will contact the staff in school. 

 

      Terrific Values Awards 

Cherry: Ben & Alfie 

Maple: Archie & Klay 

Oak: Sienna & Leo 

Lunch Time Award: Edward C 

 

Attendance Award  

Oak Class had the best attendance last week  

with 97% 


